
NOTICE OF DEMOLITION 
 
 
 

 
6.2.2017 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
This letter is to serve as the required notification that we will be demolishing the structure 
located at 5-7 Cumberland Ave. As per the requirements of the City of Portland, I am required 
to notify owners of the adjoining the properties. Demolition will start no sooner than 14 days 
from the date of this letter and take approximately three days.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tom Landry, Owner 
Five Seven, LLC 
207-939-0185 
 
Chris Wilson, Contractor 
207-939-4005 
 
Evan Carroll, Architect 
Bild Architecture 
207-408-0168 
 
 
 
 


